April 16, 2020

Dr. Ken Schmiesing Superintendent Celina City Schools 585 East Livingston St. Celina, OH 45822



Dr. Schmiesing,

I am writing to notify you that I will be resigning from my position as a Speech-Language Pathologist at Celina City Schools at the end of the 2019-2020 academic year.

I greatly appreciate the opportunities that Celina has provided me, as well as the professional guidance and support that has allowed me to grow within this role.

If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Emily Metz, MS, CCC-SLP

Emily Mety, ms, ccc-scp